
ECAT Route 45 bus stop locations within the project limits will be 
affected during the construction. The following stops will be 

temporarily moved during the initial construction:

ROUTE NOTICE
Construction work will begin on Davis Highway 
starting Monday, July 18th, until further notice. 

For additional information, 
call ECAT at 850-595-3228 

or go to GoECAT.com

Amber Street:
Relocated 50ft South

Royce Street:
Relocated 30ft South

Chadwick Street:
Relocated 50ft North to 
Sacred Heart Rehab Center

Woodland Drive:
Relocated 100ft North to 
Olive Branch Pet Hospital 
(Bench Removed)
Pensacola Village Apartments:
Relocated 75ft South
(Bench Removed)


